
Letter of Appeal for Computer Lab 

Improvements 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Date] 

[Recipient Name] 

[Recipient Title] 

[School/Organization Name] 

[Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to express my concerns regarding the current 

condition of the computer lab at [School/Organization Name]. As a [student/staff/parent], I have 

noticed that the existing facilities are inadequate for meeting the growing demands of our 

curriculum and technology needs. 

The computer lab is an essential resource for students to enhance their learning experience. 

However, many of the computers are outdated and run slowly, making it difficult for students to 

complete assignments efficiently. Additionally, the lack of modern software limits the ability to 

learn and practice relevant skills necessary in today's digital world. 

Furthermore, the current setup does not accommodate group work, which is crucial for 

collaborating on projects. I believe that improving the computer lab would greatly benefit both 

students and faculty alike, fostering an environment of innovation and creativity. 

I kindly urge you to consider allocating funds or seeking donations to upgrade the hardware and 

software in the computer lab. Investing in these improvements will not only enhance the learning 

experience but also prepare students for future academic and career challenges. 

Thank you for considering my appeal. I look forward to your positive response. 



Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position/Relation to the School] 


